
Contrary to what was indicated in the public notice of the filing of the 
property assessment roll published on September 24, requests for revision 
cannot be filed at the MRC d’Argenteuil because their offices are closed to 
the public for an indeterminate period. 

Therefore, all requests for review should be sent by registered mail to the 
following address:

MRC d’Argenteuil
430, rue Grâce

Lachute (Québec) JSH 1M6

Application for review

Should you wish to obtain additional information regarding an Application 
for Review relating to an evaluation unit, please contact the Assessment 
Department at 450 562-2474 or by email at mrc@argenteuil.qc.ca.
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